

City of Tacoma Public Works Department

July 21, 2009

Dave Danner Washington UTC P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

SUBJECT: Docket No. TG-091019

Permit No. G-9

Dear Mr. Danner:

This is in response to Docket No. TG-091018 dated July 6, 2009 regarding the boundaries of the Tacoma City Limits.

In PID5, 6 and 13, it specifies the Tacoma City Limits as it existed on April 1, 1974. The Tacoma City Limits through annexation has changed since that date. Solid Waste Managements' (SWM) only concern is that the document should reflect the Tacoma City Limits as it currently exists. We spoke with Penny Ingram and Rey Dejos of the Washington UTC about this concern.

If you have any questions regarding this inquiry, please feel free to contact Dave Carlisle at 253.593.7717.

Sincerely,

G. Kenneth Tross

Solid Waste Division Manager

GKT:DAC:mmt (WUTC Danner Docket July2009)

Attachment (1)

File: Agencies WUTC